From: registrar

To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 4:20:32 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 7:43 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Nathanael Webber

-- Phone --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

To raise the cost of hydro in the middle of an ongoing pandemic is morally wrong, and financially devastating to
those of us who are already barely able to afford this essential service. Covid-19 will still be here in 2022, to pretend
like it won't be impacting our jobs and finances is foolish. With more and more people working from home, hydro is
essential, and these hydro costs are only getting higher as working hours are now spent using utilities in the home
instead of at our places of business. If you decide to allow this increase in cost, know that you will be forcibly
tightening the belt of thousands of struggling Canadian citizens. I ask that you officially decline this request to raise
its electricity distribution rates effective May 1, 2022. I will be watching, and I will be voting.

-- Attachment --





